

February 13, 2015

Dr. Dan R. Jones President Texas A&M University-Commerce 2600 South Neal, Suite 295 P. O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Due to recent changes within the administrative staff of SACS Commission on Colleges, I have had to reassign Commission staff to a number of institutions. I have asked Dr. Mary P. Kirk, Vice President, to assume responsibility for working with you and your colleagues. This reassignment is effective immediately. Please feel free to contact Dr. Kirk if you have any questions regarding the accreditation process.

Sincerely,
Belle J. Mhaelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/CAL:ods

c: Dr. Mary P. Kirk

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein

